
 

After School Clubs 

Summer Term, First Half 

All clubs finish at 4:15pm, with the exception of KS2 Cricket 

which finishes at 4:00pm and Rainbows which finishes at 

4:30pm. 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
KS1 Rugby Gardening 

Club  
KS2 Tri Golf 
Eco Club 

Athletics 
KS2 Tennis 
Rainbows 

KS2 
Rounders 

KS2 Dance 
Club 

 

 

Message from Miss Collier  
  
On Saturday 15th September, many of our staff will be taking part in 
this year’s York Pretty Muddy Race for Life 5k. Miss Palmer, Mrs 
Harvie, Mrs Marjoram, Miss Rushmer, Miss Hewson, Mrs Granger 
and I will all be wearing pink and getting muddy to help raise 
money to fund life-saving research. If you would like to sponsor us 
by donating to Cancer Research UK, you can find our fundraising 
page here: https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/team/elvington-
ce-primary 
 
Best wishes, 
Linda Collier  

Working together, we can all achieve success. 

@pselvington www.elvingtonprimary.org.uk 

Monday 7th May 
School closed 
Monday 14th May 
Year 6 SATs Begin 
Sunday 10th June 
Summer Fete Maypole 
Friday 15th June 2:00pm 
Fathers in School  
Wednesday 27th – Friday 
29th June  
Y5/Y6 Residential 
Tuesday 3rd July  
Sports Day (Afternoon)  
Monday 9th July 
Meet Your New Class 
Tuesday 10th July 6:00pm 
Wed 11th July 2:00pm  
Thursday 12th July 6:00pm 
KS2 Play  
Monday 9th July am 
Meet your new class 
Friday 13th July am 
Meet Your New Class  
School Reports  
Wednesday 18th July 
2:30pm 
EYFS Graduation 
Wednesday 18th July 
5:00pm – 6:15pm  
Class 1&2 PTA Disco  
6:30pm – 7:45pm 
Class 3,4& 5 PTA Disco 
Thursday 19th July 2:30pm  
Leavers’ Assembly  
Friday 20th July 2:30pm  
Leavers’ Church Service  
 
Dates added or changed 
this week are shown in red 
 

Our Christian Value for 

the Summer half term. 

 

Golden Book 

Class 1 

Summer Ford 

Class 2 

Lorna Ellis 

Class 3  

Jonny Dunnigan 

Class 4 

Amelia Fogg 

Class 5  

Charlie Harrison  

Mathlete of the Week  

Abigail Venton 

Scientist of the Week  

Tillie Nicholas-Watling 

Headteacher’s Award 

Charis Brighton 

 

Sharing assemblies are held 

every Friday at 2:50pm.  

27th April – Class 4 

4th May – Class 3 

11th May – Class 2 

18th May – Class 1 

 

1st Elvington Rainbows  
1st Elvington Rainbows are looking for new leaders. Rainbows is 

part of Girlguiding and is a fun club for girls aged 5-7 years. We are 
looking for a new leader/s to take over running the unit. Full support 

and training will be provided. The club currently runs on 
Wednesdays from 3:15-4:30 but this can be changed to a 

convenient day/time for you. Unfortunately without a new leader the 
unit will close. If you are interested in getting involved please 

email 1stelvingtonrainbows@gmail.com 
 

Woodhouse Grange CC Cricket Fun Mornings 

Woodhouse Grange Cricket Club is running two FREE fun cricket 
mornings in Sutton Upon Derwent for boys and girls of all abilities 
aged 6-11. Led by the club’s qualified coaches and first team 
players, the mornings will be fun and inclusive to all and all 
necessary equipment will be provided. Places are limited so 
bookings need to be made in advance. There will be tea, coffee, and 
bacon sandwiches available for all watching parents. Come along 
and enjoy an introduction to cricket! If you are interested, please 
contact James Finch on 07854 596 959 or email 
jamesfinch@hotmail.com 

W.C. 30.04.2018 

Week 1 

Reminder: Northumberland Residential 
A reminder to all parents of Year 5 and 6 children that the final 

payment for Northumberland was due by Monday 9th April. Please 

can all outstanding payments be made via ParentPay as soon as 

possible. If you have any questions please contact the office. 

Medicines in School  
Medicines should only be brought into school when prescribed 4 

times a day or if doctor’s instructions indicate a dosage at 
lunchtime. Where possible, we encourage you to ask doctors to 

prescribe medication in dose frequencies which can be taken 
outside school hours.  

 
It is the responsibility of parents to supply written information about 

the medication their child needs to take in school. The medication 
needs to be handed in at the office, where parents are required to 

complete details of the dosage and consent. Without written 
consent, we are unable to give out prescribed medicines during the 

school day.  
 

Unfortunately we are not able to give non-prescribed, over the 
counter medicines, to children.  

 
There have been a growing number of requests for children to stay 

in at playtimes while they have been unwell. Unfortunately the 
school is unable to provide 1:1 supervision for individual cases at 
playtime. If you feel your child is not well enough to go outside at 

playtimes, then they should remain at home.  
 

Thank you for your support in this matter.  

Bank MSA Positions Available  
Got some spare time? 

Would you like to help in your local community? 

Are you interested, but unable to commit every day? 

Would you like to join our flexible Elvington lunchtime staff bank? 

 

We are seeking to appoint enthusiastic, energetic and committed 

midday supervisory assistants to join our friendly lunchtime bank 

team. General duties will include supervising the children whilst they 

are eating their lunch and whilst in the playground. If you are 

interested please contact the school either in person, via email 

(pselvington@york.gov.uk) or by phone on 01904 555280. Visits to 

the school are very welcome.  
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